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31° August 2022
Dear Parents,

| hope you have all had a lovely summer and a wonderful time with your family. We certainly
enjoyed having the children here at the holiday club and | know there were lots of other great things
going on around the estate.

We are looking forward to welcoming your children back to school on Monday 5" September. The
gates will open at 8.45 and children should be here by 8.55 ready for registration. The Twos will
access the building through their own gate in the church car park but all the other children should
come into the school via the gate at the top of the site — where the playground is situated. F1 and
F2 parents will be able to accompany their child to the classroom and settle them in whilst children
from Year 1 to Year 6 will meet their teacher on the playground.

Breakfast Club will be in operation on Monday starting at 7.45. We do have some vacancies so if
you need a place due to work commitments or for any other reason, please contact the office
tomorrow or Friday.

We will not be running after school clubs in the first week but a list of clubs will go out so you can
sign up your child for the following week. Towards the end of the first week a diary of dates will go
out so you know what is happening in the near future. This will include details of homework
expectations and PE days. Don’t worry about PE kit for the first week or so. We will let you know PE
days as soon as we can.

For safety and safeguarding reasons could you please make sure that we have the most up to date
contact details for you so that we can get in touch in case of an emergency. Sometimes phone
numbers are changed and then we cannot get in contact when needed.

We are all looking forward to seeing you and the children on Monday. If you have any questions or
worries please contact the school office.
Yours sincerely,
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Mrs C Fenna
Headteacher

Ofsted
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St Paul’s Catholic Primary School continues to be a good school (Ofsted 2022)
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